
 

  

On July 8th, 10 of our Anti-Bullying Ambassadors attended the Stop the 
Hate conference hosted by Basildon Twinning and the Never Forget 

project. The pupils were amongst those invited to speak about 
important and current topics, with the hope of producing positive ways 

to end hate. The talks included were by Basildon Police, the Ben 
Kinsella Trust, the Liam Taylor legacy, a brave individual affected by the 

war in Ukraine, as well as many more inspiring individuals. 

The pupils were a credit to the school during the trip and delivered 
wonderful speeches and poems about bullying, their experience of 

growing up in this day and age and the importance they see in their role 
as Anti-Bullying ambassadors, which were highly praised by those in 

attendance. They also showed great respect for those talking and had 
lots to go home and think about from such an inspiring day. 

 



 


